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Dear Residents, 
 
Re: Community Information and Consultation Meeting – February 19, 2015 
 
Based on demonstrated community need, the District of North Vancouver, in partnership with 
BC Housing and Turning Point Recovery Society, is exploring options to establish a support 
recovery house for men.  This house would be modelled after 
the recently opened successful support recovery house for 
women (see photo) that provides a safe and supportive 
environment, training and services to help people recovering 
from substance use issues to restore their health and get back 
on their feet as full and active members of our community. 
 
A potential site adjacent to 2414 Windridge Drive has been 
identified for the men’s support recovery house. At this time, 
District Staff and representatives from BC Housing and Turning 
Point would like to meet local residents to provide information 
and to receive community input.    
 
 
Please join us on February 19, 2015 for a community 
information meeting.  
 
Parkgate Community Centre (3625 Banff Court) 
2nd Floor Multipurpose Room 
6:30 - 8:00 pm   
 
District staff, BC Housing and Turning Point will be in attendance 
to discuss preliminary ideas, to provide answers to questions, 
and to listen to your comments.  Your feedback is important and 
will be used to inform planning directions and next steps for the 
project.   
 
 
 
If you have any questions in advance of the meeting, please contact Annie Mauboules, Social 
Planner at the District of North Vancouver at (604) 990-2454 or by email at 
mauboulesa@dnv.org    
 
 
 

Potential Site 

Support Recovery House for Women 
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